
     
DATE: 05/19/2010
NATURE OF INCIDENT: Missing Juvenile
CASE NO.: 10284039
INCIDENT DATE :05/18/2010
INCIDENT TIME: 11:12 PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: Nettleton School
SUBJECT: Nine Year Old Missing boy David Croud
BY: Officer Brad Wick, Information Coordinator

 

 

The Duluth Police Department is asking for the public’s help
in locating a missing 9 year old Duluth boy.
 
David Michael Croud, age 9, is a Native American male, 4
feet 10, 125 lbs, brown hair, brown eyes, and was last seen
wearing a black/white t-shirt and black jeans. 
 
David is a student at Nettleton School in Duluth and was last
seen at 3:35 PM yesterday, Tuesday, May 18th, 2010, getting
on the school bus. At this time it is unknown where
David got off as he often goes to the Damiano or the
Washington Center after school. Both were checked and he
was not there. It is unknown if he may have went to a friends
house.
 
Anyone that has seen David Croud or knows his
whereabouts is asked to call 911. No further information is
available at this time and police will update it as it becomes
available.
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For more information contact Brad Wick, Public Information Officer 218-390-2217


